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INTRODUCTION

Hi everyone.

Happy New Year. We hope you are all staying safe
and well. Welcome to our latest DWMP Newsletter.
We hope you still find these newsletters useful; Feel
free to contact us by email at dwmp@nwl.co.uk with
suggestions or comments.

UPDATE SINCE LAST NEWSLETTER

Since October we have been working on the option
development for the DWMP, considering short and
long term options as well as more strategic options. Of
course, part of this process includes looking back at all
the stakeholder data we collected back in August and
seeing where that may fit into the plan.

The option development and appraisal is a complex
phase of the DWMP process and we will be hosting a
Strategic Planning Group meeting later this month to
discuss progress and next steps.

Northumbrian Water's Innovation Festival

This newsletter will also be posted on our website at:
https://www.nwl.co.uk/dwmp
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